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9th December 2022 
 
Dear Parents 

School Lunches from January 2023 
 

As you are aware from our recent Newsletter we are changing our catering provider to Midshire Signature 
Services Ltd and hope that you have now received the menus via text. The menus will follow a rolling 4 
week programme starting with week 4 for the return in January.   
 
The menu for Tuesday 3rd and Wednesday 4th January will be as follows due to the food delivery for the 
return after the Christmas Holiday:  
 
Tues 3rd Jan Fish fingers, Veggie sausages, Chips, peas/baked beans (Hot lunch) 

Tuna mayo or cheese sandwiches  
 
Wed 4th Jan Beef burger, Margherita pizza, Potato wedges, mixed veg/baked beans (Hot lunch) 

Ham, cheese, tuna mayo & egg mayo sandwiches 
Jacket potatoes with cheese, tuna mayo or baked beans   

 
As a result of moving to the new provider we are having to introduce a new ordering system on Parentpay. 
This will mean that you will need to order your child’s lunch by 8:30 am every day or in advance (all lunches 
must be ordered including those that are in receipt of free school meals or universal free school meals), 
the options will be: 

 Hot lunch 
 Cheese, Ham, Tuna-Mayo or Egg-Mayo sandwich, 
 Jacket Potato  
 Chicken Tikka Wrap. 

 
These lunches can be ordered until 8.30am every morning or done in advance.  To be able to order your 
child a lunch the system requires your balance to be at zero and then payment of the lunches must be 
completed when ordering. 
 
We appreciate that this is a new system for all parents and will support you in any way required during this 
transition. Please contact the office if you are struggling to access the ordering system or have concerns 
regarding bringing your balance to zero and we will be happy to help.  
 
If you do not already have access to your Parentpay account please let us know and we can provide you 
with the details required. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Elden 
Bursar  


